
        August 3, 2021 

5
th
 Day of The July Term 

Maysville, MO  

 

 

 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed all of those in attendance as they joined us for the opening 

prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was then said by all in attendance. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to approve today’s agenda with East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried. East District Commissioner, 

Chet Owen made the motion to approve the minutes from July 27
th
 with West District Commissioner, Kyle 

White making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

Garry McFee of Howe and Company met with the Commission to discuss bridge 31200041 on Fairmount Rd 

also known as the Tiller Bridge. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to hire Howe and 

Company to do the engineer work on this bridge with East District Commissioner, Chet Owen making the 

second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

Sheriff Kasey Keesaman met with the Commission to discuss staff, equipment and needs of his office.  

Sheriff Keesaman had his Department of Defense inspection and had no issues to report from them. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White attended his monthly meeting of Tri-County Health. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll attended his monthly meeting of the Daviess DeKalb Regional Jail. 

 

Tim Conard of T/S Solutions met with the Commission and gave an update on his findings concerning cyber 

security at the Commissioner’s request. The Commission is looking at changing what company handles the 

server for the County and has asked T/S Solutions to gather more information so the Commission can make a 

more informed decision.  

 

Darren Farnan with United Fiber met with the Commission to discuss fiber in the County and the timeline for 

the entire county to be served. Darren informed the Commission by 2023 all of the County should have fiber 

that is requesting it. The Commission offered up room on the new tower if they wish to use it to help patrons 

until all of the fiber is installed.  

 

The Commission will meet briefly on August 10 so they can leave early to attend bi-centenial events in 

Jefferson City.  

 

With no other business before the Commission, Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the 

motion to adjourn until August 10, 2021. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. 

All in favor. Motion carried.  


